
liFThe Flower of Big Island Broadcasting 

ft PUA Radio 970 / TV Channel 9 

58 Manaolana Place - / Hilo, Hawaii 96720 

April 17, 1975 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
2877 Kalakaua Avenue #703 
Honolulu, HI 96815 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your report of reception of 
KPUA Radio in Hilo, Hawaii on the evening of April 4, 1975. 

Your report tallies with the records of our program 
department and it is with pleasure that we confirm your 
reception of KPUA Radio at that time. 

Aloha and further good luck in your future DX hunting. 

Sincerely, 

Hiroshi Hironaka 
Chief Technician 
KPUA Radio -TV 
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